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The WAHA wants to keep bringing new judges into our ranks and also make sure that our
existing judges can continue to advance in rank.  To help keep the advancement cycle going,
we have scheduled a BJCP exam for Sunday, March 21st, 2010.  Take out the books and beers
and start studying today!

  

It will be held at Big Al Brewing  in White Center.  Participants should arrive by 9:00.  Due to
the new BJCP policy of only 20 examinees per exam, space is limited and full payment in
advance may be required to secure your seat if we come close to the limit (we will post
final details on the WAHA site). 
The cost is $50 for first time takers, $30 for the whole exam for existing BJCP members, or $15
for a partial retake (written or tasting). 

  

Event Details:
Date: Sunday, March 21st, 2010
Time: arrive by 9:00 am
Location: Big Al Brewery
9832 14th Ave SW
Seattle, WA 98106 
(206) 453-4487

  

If you would like to reserve a seat, please contact Mark Emiley  and indicate if you will be
taking the test for the first time and if you will be taking the written, tasting, or both. 

  

Registered members on the WAHA site can access the " Brewing & WAHA Files " section on
the left and get access to some study materials.  We'll post anything we can find in that folder.

  

Good luck and study hard!

  

 1 / 1

http://www.bigalbrewing.com/
http://www.wahomebrewers.org/waha-officers/36/22-mark-emiley
http://www.wahomebrewers.org/brewing-a-waha-files

